
ENROLLMENT PACKETS NEWS 
 
Under Contents you can print and complete the enrollment packet.  
 
Now Through August 1st  
Enrollment Packets can be turned in at: 
 Auburn Union School District Office 
255 Epperle Lane, Auburn, CA 95603 
Open Monday – Thursday 8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. 
The phone number is (530) 885-7242 if you have any questions. 
 
After August 1st 
Please return Enrollment Packet to the school you are enrolling your child. 


